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Blue Box Transition Update

• April 10, 2024, Council approved the recommendation to continue 

collecting blue box material from non-eligible sources (City facilities, 

businesses, etc.) that are currently serviced during the transition period 
– April 1, 2025 to December 31, 2025

• Next key decision is whether to continue to provide blue box collection at 

Community Recycling Centres during the transition period

• Staff are currently analyzing the compensation and operation agreement 

provided by Circular Materials Ontario to provide a recommendation to 

Council
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